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Comments: It seems the attitude of the person that makes to final decisions to close another area to public use is
the type that has never been or even seen a picture of the area’s in question?This has gone on for years and
comments will come in from pro wilderness people that don't intend to ever visit. In the past | have given specific
opinion from places that are now closed in the Great Burn and went to meetings and it's always what will you
close next? Beaver Ridge is across highway 12 that should never be considered for closure. Surveyor Creek
should never have been closed and should be reopened. There is enough designated wilderness,and proposed
wilderness as well as buffer zones.



